
Easter Party 3/23/13 
 
On Saturday March 23, 2013 “Hope for Michael” along with Ossining SEPTO and Ossining 
Park & Recreation hosted its first annual Easter Party for Children with Special Needs and their 
families. What a great turnout! Approximately 30 children enjoyed a wonderful party which 
included Pizza, Soda, and Juice. Children enjoyed many treats, games and even a visit from the 
Easter Bunny (donated by Magical Memories).    
 
Special Thanks goes out to Lisa Rudley from the Ossining Septo, “You’re the Best Lisa”, and 
let’s not forget the wonderful Easter Bunny from (Magical Memories) Please visit their website 
at www.mme123.com  
 
Thank you to Michelle Difusco & Peter Rivera who donated their day to ensure these special 
children had fun.  
 

   
 
 
 


